
 

                                  

Understanding Your MSAA Reports in the 
Updated LENSTM Platform 
We are committed to maintaining a smooth reporting experience for educators, while 

also introducing new tools to enhance data access and interpretation. This one-page 

guide outlines what remains familiar and what’s new in the updated LENS platform. 

What's Staying the Same? 

Performance Reports You Know 

• You will continue to access District & 

School Quick Reports, Student Quick 

Reports, and Interactive Reports, just as 

you’ve done in past years. 

• These reports are available by selecting 

Performance Report under the 

Dashboards tab. 

 

What’s New This Year? 

MSAA Dashboards: Enhanced 

Visualization and Insights 

• A new MSAA Dashboards section is 

now available under the Dashboards 

tab. 

• These tiles provide interactive visual 

dashboards for: 

o Performance Trends 

o Demographics 

o Year Over Year Comparisons 

o Student-Level Filtering and Reports 

 

We are always looking for ways to improve and value your input. Please share your feedback so 

we can continue enhancing the reporting experience to best support Vermont educators and 

students. 


